
         

 

Sarah Gordon-Weeks – Principal 

 
09 January 2024 
 
 
 

Gymnastic Club opportunity – Wade Gymnastics at Dashwood 
 
 
Dear Parents / Carers 
 
We have an exciting opportunity for pupils in Years 1 – 3 to receive four weeks of professional 

gymnastics coaching at Dashwood. This project is going to be run by a coach from Wade 

Gymnastics and will cost £10 for the four sessions (£2.50 per session). 

The Term 3 sessions will be for pupils in Year 1 - 3 and there are 16 spaces available for each 

session. As spaces are limited, it is important to attend all sessions if you do sign up, to 

maximise the impact for your child. Places will be given on a first-come-first-served basis and 

payment will need to be made in full via ParentPay before the first session by Monday 15th 

January 2024. 

The sessions will run in the hall on Thursdays after school from 15:15 to 16:00. Parents/Carers 

will need to collect their child promptly at 4.00pm from the school hall. 

Term 3 session dates: Thursday 18th January, Thursday 25th January, Thursday 1st February 

and Thursday 8th February.  

 

Kind Regards 

 

Mr. Sonny Shaw  

 


